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 Ono to Support Relief Efforts for Haitian Earthquake Victims  
 

Ono Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. (Osaka, Japan) announced today that the company will 

provide donation of JPY 3 million through the Japanese Red Cross to assist relief efforts 

following the tragic earthquake that struck Republic of Haiti on January 12.  

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathy for all of the people affected by the enormity 

of this disaster and sincerely hope that our support will help victims recover from the disaster 

as quickly as possible. 


